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Calendar of Events 

Please send all messages regard-

ing the newsletter and calendar to:    

rodgerschmuck@embarqmail.com 

Commodore's Report 

I hope everyone has had an outstanding Thanksgiving Holiday this year. 

This year has started off with a flurry of activities.  

Nov.1 was the KCYC Fishing Derby. Jeff Kutz and committee did a great 

job getting the derby restarted. We received positive comments from all 

who attended with promises of even larger participation next year.  

On Nov. 8th we held the annual Event Planning Meeting at the club and 

had about 35 members attend.  We discussed events, cruises and sched-

ules for the year. The result is a very good preliminary schedule for the 

year. Additional events and details will be available as the events get clos-

er. 

 The first stage of the Member Survey has been completed with some sur-

prising results. The committee will be continuing their effort to help define 

our goals and direction for the year. 

Our Friday Night Socials have had activities like Game Night, Arts and 

Crafts, and Paint classes. Other activities are planned to make Friday 

nights more enjoyable. 

I want to thank the Board for their help providing the Turkey Dinner for our 

General Meeting in Nov. We had 54 members and guests come out to the 

meeting. I also want to thank David Malone from Port of Kingston for up-

dating us on Port activities. 

 December is going to be fun with many activities starting with the KCYC 

Christmas Tree and Club decorating party on Dec. 5th. The following day is 

our Boat Decorating, Lighting Ceremony, Boat Parade (weather permitting) 

which all members and guests are invited to board one of the boats and 

ride along, and Chili Feed at the club. 

December 12th is the annual KCYC Gift Exchange. This is always a fun 

event and if you have never attended one, you are missing a great one. 

December 16 is the Board of Directors Meeting. There is no General Meet-

ing in December! 

Last, but not least, is the New Yearôs Eve Party/Dinner. Please RSVP soon 

so our chefs will know how much food to plan on. 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone during the Holiday Season. 

 

Thank You All!!   

See you at the club!  

Butch Brown  
Commodore 
360 930 8337 
butch.brown83@gmail.com 

KINGSTON COVE 

YACHT CLUB 

December 2014 

Christmas Tree Decorating         

December 5 

Boat Lighting, Parade, Chili 

Feed December 6 

Boat Lighting and Parade   

December 6 

Gift Exchange                      

December 12 

Candid Canvass                    

December 19 

New Years Eve Party           

December 31 

Times for Our Events 

BOD Meeting: 3rd Tuesday of 

each month @ 1800 

General Meeting: 3rd Thursday of 

each month.                                              

Club opens at 1800 

Pot Luck at 1845 

Meeting at 1900 

Board Meetings: Tuesday before 

General Meeting at 1800 

Like us on Facebook at  
òKingston Cove Yacht Clubó 



Vice Commodore's Report 

From the Vice: Wishing everyone a glorious Holiday Season and a prosperous New Year!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vice Commodore 

Steve Young 

To all of you that attended the last General Meeting, Thank You. To those that did not attend, you 
missed a good meal and a good time !! The Board went deep into the frying pan to prepare a         
wonderful Turkey Dinner. Commodore Butch knows how to do turkey, gravy and the trimmings. 

Your Club is showing it age. Recent repairs included new parts for the 20 year old ice machine and 
new thermostats for the ovens. Some one please pass the word that they have been re- calibrated 
and are keeping accurate temperatures !! 

We are always looking for someone to sponsor a Friday night event.  If you like to pull together a 
light meal for 30 people or have a snack in the kitchen, please get a hold of one of your Officers and 
we will help you pull it off. 

Remember that we have a great New Years Eve Party scheduled. The Blues Counselors will be play-
ing and we will have Prime Rib and Salmon to eat. Tickets are $40 each for members and $50 for  
non members. Bring prospective members to enjoy the evening. 

We are looking ahead to a fun Holiday season. Be sure and take advantage of the many activities. 



Rear Commodoreôs Report  

Itôs that time of year again. Food, family, friends, football, fireplaces and frothy mugs of steam-

ing hot chocolate.  And right on cue, about 3-4 inches of snow the day after Thanksgiving. I feel 

both blessed and fortunate to live in a great community like Kingston. The people here are won-

derful, caring people who would do anything for you.  Whatôs not to love about that? 

Things are running more smoothly at the bar now. Weôre settling in for those long winter months 

as we anxiously await opening day in the spring.  But that doesnôt mean weôre just going to sit 

around and watch the rain fall for the next 6 months. Beginning in January the second Friday of 

the month will officially be ñGame Nightò at the KCYC clubhouse. Bring your board games, card 

games, video games or any other games you like to play. Bring a friend, bring two friends! Itôs 

going to be fun and you donôt want to miss out.  

We also have several events coming up in December so please check the Club Calendar for 

details. If you havenôt signed up for the New Yearôs Eve party yet youôll want to do that soon. 

Cheryl and Steve are going to throw one heck of party and music will be provided by Kingstonôs 

favorite party band, the Blues Counsellors.  

For those of you looking for something a little different than our standard Merlot and Cabernet 

wine selections we now have Malbec by the glass! Come on down and try a glass, Iôm sure 

youôll like it. We also have Bogle, Sauvignon Blanc if youôre more of a white wine drinker. 

In closing I want to wish all of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy Holiday season. And as al-

ways, if there is anything I can do for you please do not hesitate to give me a call or drop me an 

email. 

Sincerely, 

RCTC 

waclark57@comcast.net 
206-617-6320 

Fleet Captain's Report 

Our next event is the Holiday boat lighting which is scheduled for December 6th. This will be 

held at the Port of Kingston guest dock and will be part of the Port of Kingston Christmas event. 

Starting around 2 pm, we will gather on the guest deck for warm drinks while we decorate our 

boats. If you don't have a boat, come on down and enjoy the warm drinks and watch the boats 

get decorated. Or jump in and help decorate. This is a fun event for everyone. The Christmas 

tree in the Park will be lit around 5 pm. We will turn on our lights at the same time. Following the 

lighting, weather permitting, we will take a short lighted boat cruise towards Jefferson Head and 

back. After we return from the cruise, we will head up to the club to warm up and enjoy our tra-

ditional chili cook off. Please bring your best chili to share.  There will be prizes for the best 

chili.  Boaters do not forget to call the Port of Kingston to reserve your spot on the dock for the 

Holiday festivities.   

The Polar Bear Cruise to Edmonds is scheduled for January 30 to February 1
st
.   The Prime Rib 

dinner will be at the Edmonds Yacht Club on Saturday the 31 of January.  

Happy Holidays to all and see you on the docks December 6
th
.  

 

Fleet Captain Shelly Kester 

mailto:waclark57@comcast.net


NEW MEMBERS: 

The Club has received new membership applications from: Thomas Moore and Susan Yamashita, and 
Rick and Michelle Lanning. These new members will be inducted at the January General Meeting! 

 
From Tom: 

 

December Birthdays: Ann Schuster (13th), Rodger Schmuck (18th), Joyce Jones (24th), Helen Hill 
(26th), Susan Moses (28th), Steven Likar (29th). 

December Anniversaries: Kim and Tony Clark (8th), Lynn and Steve Hyman (22th), Joanne and Jim 
Shepherd (31st) 

 

 

Poor Thanksgiving--everything is about candy. In August the candy displays become evident. Back to 
School and Halloween. Stacks of chocolate, jelly beans and caramels everywhere. And most every-
one waits until the last minute to buy..........and now the Halloween exhibits are replaced with Christ-
mas. MORE CANDY, the same candy as Halloween only wrapped in different colors. The goblins are 
now elves and the pumpkins are trees.  

What happened to poor Thanksgiving? Where's the Reese's turkeys and M&M stuffing?  

Thanksgiving is a day without equal rights and mark my words the day will come when turkeys and 
stuffing and cranberries will march in protest and demand their day when candy will recognize them 
as a legitimate time to display confectionary products. They will require the horn of plenty to spew 
forth with gum drops and chocolate, not sweet potatoes and pumpkin pie. How many butterfingers 
have had their heads chopped to feed you? 

The minute after midnight on December 25th down come the Christmas displays and up goes East-
er. More candy. Red and green M&M's become pastel and the Santas become rabbits. The day may 
come when you go to church and receive communion and will be given a Baby Ruth and glass of 
chocolate syrup. 

The English language is undoubtedly the most humorous in existence.....we speak of brother and al-
so a brethren, but though we say mother we never say methren. And while the masculine pronouns 
are he, his and him, but imagine the feminine, she, shis and shim! If dad is a pop, mom should be 
mop. Your house can burn up while burning down and you fill in a form while filling it out--and--an 
alarm goes off by going on.  

If you try to fail but succeed, which have you done? 






